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          One Utah Center, 23rd Floor 
          201 South Main 
          Salt Lake City, UT  84111  
      

  

 
 
 
 
 
October 24, 2007 
 
VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL 
 
Julie P. Orchard 
Commission Secretary 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah  84111 
 
 Re:   PacifiCorp Notice of Affiliate Transaction  
  Docket No. 05-035-54 
 
Dear Ms. Orchard: 
 
 Rocky Mountain Power filed notice of new affiliate transactions with the Public Service 
Commission of Utah on October 19, 2007.   Agreements supporting the transaction were 
attached to the notice as Exhibits 1-6.  In its notice, Rocky Mountain Power inadvertently failed 
to include the enclosed Exhibit B to Exhibit 1; and Exhibits A and B to Exhibit 4.  Rocky 
Mountain Power respectfully requests that these exhibits be included in its filing.  I apologize for 
any confusion or inconvenience.  Please call me at the above number if you have any questions 
regarding this filing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jordan A. White 
 
Enclosures 
cc: Connie White, DPU 
 Michele Beck, CCS  
 

Please Reply To: 
Jordan A. White, Senior Counsel 

 Direct Dial (801) 220- 4640 
Fax  (801) 220-3299 

 email:  jordan.white@pacificorp.com 
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